
 

 

 

Harbor Area Service Committee Representative 

 

Does your group have a representative for Harbor Area Central 

Office? 

 

Do you contribute part of your groups seventh tradition money 

to central office? 

 

Do you want to be of service at another level? 

 

We can use your help in many ways. 

Getting the word out to other meeting about having a 

representative, putting on events, answering phones at home or 

in office. 

 

If you are being called to do more in your sobriety, give us a 

call and join us. 

 


